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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
As I previously made you aware, our $10,000,000 state appropriation request for sewer
funding was vetoed by the governor.  We learned a lot through this process, and I look
forward to discussing this as I do stakeholder engagement with our Missouri House and
Senate delegation in the next couple of months.  We will continue to look for other
opportunities and avenues to explore for funding opportunities.
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Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
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